
COLUMBUS I CLEVELAND

CINCINNATI-DAYTON

MARIETTA

BRICKER & ECKLER LLP

100 South Third Street

Columbus, OH 43215-4291

MAIN: 614.227.2300

FAX: 614.227.2390

www.bricker.com

info@bricker.com

Thomas J. O'Brien

614.227.2335

tobrien@bricker.com

7611496v1

June 5, 2014

Via Electronic Filing

Ms. Barcy McNeal
Administration/Docketing
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793

Re: Exhaust Relief for Area Code "740"
Case No. 13-700-EL-COI

Dear Ms. McNeal,

On May 30, 2014, AT&T filed a letter submitting a compliance plan on
behalf of the participating NXX code holders in the 740 NPA, who
collaborated and worked with the Commission Staff in developing a
consumer education plan. tw telecom of ohio, llc (“TWTC”) was involved
with the collaborative, but was inadvertently omitted from the list of
participating code holders.

By this letter, TWTC indicates that it intends to adopt and abide by the
Proposed Consumer Education Plan filed on May 30, 2014.

If you have any questions please call at the number listed above.

Sincerely,

Thomas J. O’Brien
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